
 

1 

 

NASOA General Meeting – November 22, 2022 

Meeting opened at 18:00 CDT at Merrimack Soccer Complex. The Meeting was led by 
President Tim Holt. 

1. Motion was made to accept the minutes from the September 27th meeting with a minor 
typo correction. 

2. The high school contracts have been sent out and are expected to be returned in the 
next month or 2. 

3. Some upcoming USSF tournaments:  
 a) Dec. 10-11, Gulf Coast State Showcase, Foley 

4. Recertification for USSF ends at the end of December. 

5. It was mentioned that someone may be looking into the possibility of contacting 
vendors to make jackets available with the NASOA logo on them and having the 
association kick in a small amount toward members that purchase one. 

6. The first practice of the high school season starts on Jan. 16th and the first game of the 
season is Feb. 2nd. The referee clinic will be held on Jan 28th . 

7. High school registration is open and the test is available. 

Motion to adjourn made and seconded. Meeting adjourned at 18:35. 

Attendees: 

James Ballamy Dan Cutshall Magdi Eltom 
Troy Evans Matthew Grimm Tim Holt 
Douglas Litavec Claudiu Muntele David Muntele 
Walner Nelson Todd Owen Tracy Reynolds 
Celeste Roberts Darrell Schmidt Benjamin Senior 
Chadwick Shugart Hannah Smid Jared Smid 
Michael Smid Michelle Smid David Teitge 
Allen Turner Douglas Vechinski  

 


